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Joint Regional Planning Panels Secretariat
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Sir/Madam

Centra
Coast

Counci

Shannon Butler
DA/1545/2017

6 June 2018

Property: 533 & 539 Pacific Highway and 24 Van Stappen Road, WADALBA NSW 2259
Proposal: Residential Subdivision including small lot housing, 66 lots in two stages and

associated works

Please be advised that the above Development Application was withdrawn by the applicant
on 1 May 2018.

Should you require any further information, please contact Shannon Butler on
(02) 4350 5544.

Yours faithfully

Shannon Butler
Senior Development Planner
DEVELOPMENT ASSESSMENT

Department of Planning

1 T. JUN 7010

Scanning Room
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